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WIT.Committee

From: Kecia Joy <keciamaui@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 11:16 AM
To: WIT.Committee
Subject: Support of deferring the Water Use Plan

I, Kecia Joy, a resident of 18 years of Kihei Maui, am in support of deferring the Water 
Use Development Plan to June 31, 2021 to give ALL of us MORE time to look over this 
important plan. Please know how important water is to everyone and how much a fair 
plan is imparative.  
Thank you for doing what is pono for the people. 
 

Mahalo, 
Kecia Joy 
808-344-1912 

Water is Life! 
 
 
 
‐‐  
Sent with Aloha  
 


